
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID

(2024-B-003)

The City of Anniston will be receiving sealed bids for the purchase of up to fifty (50) Sig Sauer M400 pro rifles for the Police Department.
The name of a certain brand, make, manufacturer, or definite specification is to denote to quality, standard, general style, type or character of the item desired but does not restrict the bidder to the specified brand, make, manufacturer or specification names.  

Sealed bids will be received until Tuesday March 12, 2024 at 9:30 a.m. Central Time, in the Large Conference Room, City Hall, 4309 McClellan Blvd., Anniston, Alabama, and then at said office publicly opened and read aloud.

All bid documents are available for review Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. at the City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 4309 McClellan Blvd., Anniston, and AL. Copies of bid documents may be obtained at this office. 

The City of Anniston reserves the right to waive any informality or to reject any or all bids.

Direct all questions to the City Clerk at 256-231-7710.

Skyler Bass, City Clerk

